
 
 
 
9 August 2019 
 
 
Josh Cross 
Josh Cross fyi-request-10847-b845c4b8@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Mr Cross 
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) requesting the amount 
granted to the Otago Aero Club for their Wings and Wheels event next year 
 
I am writing a response to your request made on 31 July 2019 asking how much has been granted to 
the Otago Aero Club for their Wings and Wheels event next year. 
 
I advise that the Grants Subcommittee has approved funding of $20,000 to the Otago Aero Club for 
their Taieri Wings and Wheels event to be held 2020. 
 
I trust this answers your request. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 
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